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have requested items for “care   packages” to our 
troops. Items such as canned meats, protein bars and personal 

care items like razors, hand sanitizer, etc will be collected at our 
next meeting by   Carey Snyder. For more information go to                                  

http://www.houstonmarinemoms.org 

Patrick and Shannon 

Hayes brought their 
daughters Bailey, 
Mackenzie, and Sidney 
to breakfast along with 
their cousin Felicia . 
They are enjoying the last 
few free days before 
school begins.  

Fort Bend County Fair President, Elizabeth Duff, and  
Susan Sillivan accepted a check from President Amy Mitchell                                                         
in the amount of $500 to help provide the county’s youth with scholarships. The Fort Bend County 
Fair Association’s 21st Annual Style Show & Luncheon will be held on Saturday, August 28th, Safari 
Texas. The Annual Fort Bend County Fair parade will begin at 9 a.m. Sept. 24, 2010. Be there to help 
hand out American Flags along the parade route from The Exchange Club of Sugar Land float. 
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          Voices For Children Tour                                                                                              
 Thursday, August 19th                                                                                                                                                

 Where? Child Advocates of Fort Bend                                                                                                                                   
 Address: 5403 Avenue N, Rosenberg  77471                                                                                    

 (next to the TX Drivers License office)       
 When? 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Sunshine Special: Saturday August 28th, help chaperone underprivileged kids at the Texans Game. 
For more info email Kevin Barker kevin.barker@texanacenter.com 
  
Blood Drive: Tuesday August 31, 10 am—4 pm at Texana Center, 4910 Airport Ave, Building G.  
Please schedule an appointment at www.giveblood.org. 
 

Groovy Party 2010: September 17th, Fort Bend Seniors Meals on Wheels 6:30-11:30, Safari 

“Crazy Shirt” Social”                                                                                                           
Where? Lone Star Bar                                            

( Just off Morton Street, in old Richmond)                                        
When?  7:15 p.m. following the tour                                                                                            
Join us for music, friends and fun!                                                                                             
Wear a crazy or ugly shirt!!! 

AND 

Cancer survivor Lana 
Flory says she’s doing 
well, and thanked us 
for our thoughts and 
prayers. 

 
Dragon Boat Races, 

an Asian cultural tradi-
tion, will take place on 
October 16th at 
Brooks Lake (behind 
Fluor).  

Jackie Chaumette is on the Dragon Boat board 
and she and her son Alex invite us to share in the 
excitement from 8 am-5 pm. 


